American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc.
6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101

May 6, 2002
RE:

FCC ID: HDCTRC582TM1

| have a few comments on this Application.

1 PC2 changes are for devices that are not only functionally identical but electrically identical as
well as identical in layout and design within the constraints of the definitions of permissive
changes. Along with the request for permissive change the manufacturer and/or lab must
provide complete information and the results of tests of the characteristics affected by such
change. The only information in the report is a request stating the changed device is
functionally the same. Please be aware that functionality is not sufficient justification for a
PC2, especially when and if major changes to layout and design have taken place. You must
provide sufficient justification as to why a PC2 is appropriate rather than a complete
submission for a new ID. This information must consist of the following: a) what are the

changes in the equipment, b) what are the results of testing (test report) performed on the unit after the

change, and c) you must provide pictures of the changes. (.e. pictures of any board lay outs or
component placement changes, etc.). Please provide these minimum required items.

Once this critical information is provided, | can begin the review of the PC2.
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The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination.
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.

Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button. In order for your response to be
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also,
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender.



